
Minutes of Policy Committee Meeting 
 
The Board of Education 
Summit Hill District 161 
 
 
 
A Policy Committee meeting of the Board of Education of Summit Hill District 161 was held 
March 23, 2009, beginning at 6:30 PM in the Administration Office Board Room. 
 
The meeting was called to order by Mr. Doyle at 6:30 P.M.  Members of the committee 
present:  Mr. Doyle, Mrs. Glawe and Mrs. Bonzani.  The Superintendent, Mr. Pain and 
Ms. Dawn Schiro were also in attendance. 
 
The committee discussed, reviewed and revised board policies that were suggested by the 
Illinois Association of School Boards. 
 
The meeting ended at approximately 8:00 P.M. 
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